
 

GFWC-PLEASANT PRAIRIE WOMAN’S CLUB 

April 11, 2024 

 

1. Meeting called to order by President Sue Lawler at P.P.H.M. at 6:30pm. 

2. Collect and Pledge recited 

3. Roll call taken by Fran Wielgos 

4. Minutes approved as viewed 

5. Treasurers report approved and filed for year end review 

6. Program presented by Brock Williamson of the Pleasant Prairie Parks and Recreation 

Department. He discussed the new playground that will be installed next to the new fire station 

by Lake Andrea. 

7. Nancy D. had department of works sign-up sheets available for members to sign up 

8. Fran made a motion to approve the members nominated to be the new Executive Board. They are 

President Nancy Deeter, President Elect Rebecca Steffen, Treasurer Connie Coshenet, Recording 

Secretary Donna Franke, Corresponding Secretary Colleen Smoger and Past President Sue 

Lawler. The motion was seconded by Kathy L. The motion to approve the members nominated to 

be the new Executive Board passed unanimously. 

9. Peggy G. spoke about the Club’s plans for the 60th celebration. It will be held on June 13th at 

Casa Capri. Wear something sparkly. There will be a photo booth available. 

10. Cheri S. told members that road clean-up will be held Saturday, April 27th. Meet at P.P.H.M.at 

9:00am. 

11. Vickie said that there were 21 June E. Nelson Philanthropic organizations selected. After 

discussion Monica made a motion to approve. Mary Mock seconded it. The motion to approve 

the 21 organizations to receive June E. Nelson philanthropic donations was unanimously 

approved. 

12. Connie suggested some funds be approved to be distributed to the Grace Welcome Center to 

purchase carts for families. After discussion Connie made a motion to approve $200 for this 

purchase. Rosemary seconded it. This motion was unanimously approved. Mary Mock made a 

motion to amend the donated amount to $400. After further discussion Cheri S. seconded the 

amended motion. The motion to increase the donated amount to $400 was unanimously 

approved. Connie will deliver the check to the Grace Welcome Center. 

13. Meeting was adjourned by President Sue Lawler at 7:40pm 

 

Next meeting: Thursday, May 9th at the P.P.H.M. 

 

Submitted by Fran Wielgos, Past President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


